
MT. THOR ROAD
CLEAN-UP

Celebrate
March 8 - 14

March 10th
Students, staff and neighbors are 
welcome to volunteer for litter clean up 
of Mt. Thor Road in recognition of Seton 
Hill University and the Sisters of Charity 
of Seton Hill’s commitment to Caring 
for the Earth and All Creation.

Join the
Care for the Earth  

Movement 
with Pope Francis and
the Laudato Si Pledge

For more information
Contact Sister Barbara Ann Smelko, SC
basmelko@scsh.org, 724.454.8524


